
From: Jenna Spendlove <jennaspendlove@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/9/2014 7:19:17 PM
Subject: Re: Colorado State Representative Clarice Navarro-Ratzlaff

Hello! Just wanted to take a quick minute to follow up with you about the possibility of doing an event 
in Colorado to benefit State Representative Navarro-Ratzlaff.

Many many thanks for your valuable time! It is so appreciated!

On Tue, Jul 1, 2014 at 6:52 PM, Jenna Spendlove <jennaspendlove@gmail.com> wrote:
Good evening! I just wanted to take a moment to follow up with you regarding the possibility of 
doing an event in Colorado to benefit State Representative Navarro-Ratzlaff.

Thank you for your consideration. It is truly appreciated!

Jenna Spendlove
Fundraising Consultant 
(720)675-6427 cell

Jenna Spendlove
Fundraising Consultant
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